
NEWSLETTER 10.06.2022 

Dates for your Diary 
Cricket Finals Year 3&4 and 
Year 5&6 
Unfortunately, this was 
cancelled at the last minute 
over half-term due to schools 
having he first Monday back 
as an inset which hadn’t been 
realised. The new time, date 
and location is not possible for 
us. I am currently trying to 
organise an alternative.  
 
Liverpool Residential 
Parents Evening via Zoom 
Tuesday 14th June @ 7pm 
 
Year 4, 5 and 6 Residential 
at Netherside Hall 
Wednesday 15th June till 
Friday 17th June.  
Parent info Zoom: 07.06.22 
 
Sports Day at Netherside 
Hall 
Wednesday 22nd June 
The event will be a full day - 
parents are invited in the 
afternoon.  
 
Year 6 Liverpool Residential 
Tuesday 5th July to Friday 8th 
July.  
 
Year 5 Bikeability 
Tues 5th & Wed 6th July.  
 
The Jungle Book 
Performance 
Wednesday 13th July  
4pm - 6pm at the Grassington 
Institute.  
 
Transition Day  
Thursday 14th July 2022 
All children will spend a day in 
their new class with their new 
teacher (including The 
Seedlings) 
 
Tea and cakes with Miss 
Knox 
Thursday 14th July 
3.30pm—4.30pm  
 
School closes for summer 
Thursday 21st July 
 

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 
I hope you all had a wonderful break. There seemed to be so much happening, I was quite glad to 

return to school… until I looked at the diary!  
Are we all ready for an action packed seven weeks.  

The Queen’s Jubilee Celebrations 
Well it looked like you had some lovely celebrations over the Jubilee weekend. 

There was a great turn out from our children to all the local events.  



Week Acorns Seedlings Saplings Oaks Whole School 

Week One 
 

97.1% 95.5% 93.7% 93.7% 95.0% 

Week Two 
 

     

Week Three 
 

     

Week Four 
 

     

Week Five 
 

     

Week Six 
 

     

Week Seven 
 

     

This week our overall attendance: 95% 

Everyone meet Miss Knox 
We are extremely excited to welcome 

Miss Knox to our team. She was brilliant in 
her interview tasks. Well done.   

Car Parking  
There should be no parking on the zig-
zag or yellow lines outside school. It is 
dangerous and also illegal.  
 
Please remember many families travel 
to school on bikes or walking. These 
lines have a purpose—they protect our 
children.   

Hello! My name is Miss Knox and I am delighted to be join-
ing the team at Threshfield Primary School in September.  
 
My teaching career began in 2017. I achieved a Bachelor of 
Honours in Primary Education and then went on to study for 
my PGCE in Primary Teaching.  
I was lucky to have some wonderful placements, starting 
with Threshfield Primary School and finishing at Kildwick C 
of E Primary School.  
 
Over the last two years I have gained a lot of experience in 
Bingley and I am now ready for a new adventure.  
 
Having lived in Threshfield for some time, I have always 
hoped that I would be able to return to the team. I like to 
make learning exciting, engaging and memorable.  
 
I am looking forward to meeting you all very soon.  


